From: Morris, Peter <Peter.Morris@Candi.nhs.uk>

Sent: 04 December 2013 10:10

To: lan Sowerby

Subject: FW: 16 CLEVELAND STREET W1
Dear lan

The information | have on the original Occupiers is limited still, and not completely clear about the reasons why it
fell out of a D1 use. However | have learned the following:

“It was a needle exchange in the 1990’s and into early 2000’s. Local opposition to the service eventually forced the
closure of the needle exchange. It was then used from the early 2000’s till 2008 as the Camden Drug Service’s
criminal justice rapid access service. It was then empty for about a year. After this it was then briefly used for the
combined Camden Alcohol Service (C&I and CRi) until that was moved to Early Mews in (I think) 2010/2011”

Kind regards

Peter Morris

Peter Morris MRICS
Estates Manager

Telephone +44 (0)20 3317 6705
Email peter.morris@candi.nhs.uk
Online www.candi.nhs.uk

Camden and Islington NHS Foundation Trust
Estates Office, St Pancras Hospital
4 St Pancras Way, London NW1 QPE
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